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Comments: Limiting the establishment of new climbing routes exclusively to "existing climbing opportunities" on

non-Wilderness lands is not only impossible to enforce but also a recipe for considerable confusion among both

land managers and climbers. Such a policy is vague and lacks practicality, creating an unnecessary burden on

those responsible for its enforcement. Non-Wilderness climbing management policies must continue to allow for

the creation of new anchors. This freedom should only be curtailed when there is clear, evidence-based analysis

demonstrating that such restrictions are necessary to safeguard cultural and natural resources. For many,

climbing is a critically important activity that enriches life beyond words and enables meaningful connection with

wild places. Climbing is growing in popularity and creating new laws to limit its safe practice are harmful,

especially when they simultaneously do nothing to preserve wilderness character. Without this, we risk stifling the

growth and accessibility of the climbing community, while doing little to protect the environments we value.

 

 

 

 

 

 


